
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Our ref: Kro/SEd 
 

 
18 March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cannon Hall Farm – 15 May 2024 

 

On Wednesday 15 May 2024 we have planned a very exciting day for FS1! During this term, we will be learning 

about different farm animals and animal life cycles. We will be answering the question ‘Who caused the 

farmyard hullabaloo?’ 
 

As a celebration at the end of this topic, we will be visiting Cannon Hall Farm in Barnsley. During the day we 

will be taken on a guided tour around the farm and will have the opportunity to see a wide range of farm 
animals!  
 

To ensure your child is safe on this visit and adhere to adult to child ratios, we do ask that an adult 

accompanies your child on the visit. This could be a parent/carer, grandparent etc. If your child does not 
have an accompanying adult, they will not be able to attend the trip. The coach will pick us up from school 

at 09:30am. The coach will collect us from the farm at 14:30pm so we should be back before the end of the 

school day. Children do not need to wear school uniform on the visit, practical and comfortable clothing is 
advised. Suggested footwear is trainers as the farm does not recommend wearing wellies. Lunch will not be 

provided, please could all parents attending the visit bring a packed lunch for themselves and their child. 

Please bring a spare set of clothes in case of an accident. There may be time at the end of the day to visit 
the gift shop. 

 

Please confirm consent for your child to take part through ParentPay. The total cost for this event is £28.00 per 
child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local 

PayPoint. For us to secure the event, it is important that we receive payment by Friday 03 May 2024. While we 

fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as this if we 
receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 

Miss K Rodgers 

Teacher 
 
 


